J K Knaggs and C Knaggs
6 The Spinney
Widney Manor

Solihull B91 3JP

Solihull Metropolitan Borough Council

Council House

Manor Square

Solihull

B91 3QB 12% February 2019

For the attention of Mr Gary Palmer — Group Manager
Dear Sirs

Solihull Local Plan Review — Draft Local Plan Supplementary Consultation
January 2019.
Re: Land r/o 114 to 118 Widney Manor Road, Solihull (ref A7}

We have received your letter dated 29" January 2019 and are concerned that the
above site is to be reclassified as “Amber”

It is noted that the Council has decided not to include the site in the plan but we
look upon the reclassification as detrimental to our interests.

It is only approximately three years ago that the site was roundly rejected by the
Council, and after appeal, by the Inspector! The reasons for rejection are still
valid therefore making it difficult to see any logic in the Council’s decision to
reclassify.

It is our view that the site should be excluded from the plan and indeed from

any future consideration thereby restoring certainty to ourselves and no doubt to
numerous neighbours who live adjacent to the site.

Yours faithfully






